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Claude O. Markoe Elementary And Eulalie R. Rivera K-8
To Resume Classes March 4
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ST. CROIX — Following the repairs of faulty water pumps on both campuses that caused the
schools to close on Tuesday, the Claude O. Markoe Elementary School and the Eulalie R. Rivera
K-8 School will resume regular operations on Wednesday, March 4, the Dept. of Education has
made known.

The schools were dismissed early on March 3 when both campuses experienced water-pressure
issues at different times of the day.
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